
 

BROOKFIELD ARTS COMMISSION 

MEETING MINUTES 

March 31, 2014 
 

 

ATTENDANCE: Mary Daniel, Ray Dori, Chris Aher, Betsy Scott, Marian Miller, John Miller, 

Ann Amorossi, Carmel Fauci, Michelle Kukk 

 

TREASURER'S REPORT: $2312.41 

 

The Board welcomed a potential new member Gail Noto. 

 

FILM FESTIVAL:  Mary bought most of the supplies for the festival and they have been 

delivered to Edmond Town Hall.  500 wine glasses, 400 veggie cups, black napkins, 12 large 

bottles of Pinot Grigio, 24 bottles of the Blackstone Merlot and 100 bottles of water.  We will set 

up the evening before: chairs, tables, screen set up, runners.  Betsy, Marian and Ann are planning 

to meet at Costco Thursday morning to purchase food etc.  Ann will purchase flowers and will 

make the table arrangements.  Chris printed the tickets and they look very professional!! 

 

FOOD CHOICES: Veggie shots will include carrots, celery, cucumbers and olives.  We will also 

need ranch salad dressing. Cheese and crackers, mini quiches and other frozen items.  Desserts to 

include cream puffs, madeleines, cookies etc -- whatever we decide when we are shopping at 

Costco. We bought mini cupcakes at the Big Y last year that were a big hit and we should do it 

again this year.  We will also need to purchase paper towels, zip lock bags, doilies and ice. We 

also will need a recycling bin for bottles etc.   

 

It is still up in the air as to whether we will have enough reservations for Thursday evening...so 

far, Ann only has 3 people for that evening. If we are totally sold out for Friday, Saturday and 

Sunday, we will keep Thursday as is. She will wait a couple of more days to make the decision 

as to whether we will run the show that evening.  

If we decide to cancel Thursday, we should be at Edmond Town Hall on Friday by 5 pm to set 

up.   

 

 

ART SHOW AT TOWN HALL:  Lisa Teddy's artwork will be on display through April.  May 

will feature the school art show and we will hang some of Gloria LaPoska's work in June/July.  

 

Next meeting will be Monday, April 28.  We should have a post film festival meeting the week 

after...date to be determined.  PLEASE KEEP ALL RECEIPTS AND GET THEM TO ANN SO 

YOU CAN BE REIMBURSED.   

 

Ann Amorossi 

 


